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I	support	the	change	to	a	fairer	price	for	solar	feed-in	tariffs.	For	too	long	the	
electricity	companies	have	been	price	gouging.			I	think	that	tariffs	should	be	
regulated	so	that	minimum	rebates	are	guaranteed.		These	should	increase	in	
line	with	general	charges.	Companies	could	then	compete	for	customers	by	
paying	more	for	the	solar	power	they	receive.	
These	changes	will	help	households	who	want	to	install	solar	panels	and	are	
restricted	by	the	high	cost.	
	
Denise	Fitzgerald	
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